
Covid Track and Trace 
If your child has a positive test 
between Thursday 1st April to 

Wednesday 7th  April.  
Please report to: 

bbcovid@broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk 

Include your child’s name,  when 
their symptoms started and the date 

of the positive test result. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 

 

     

 

 

  

@broadietweets  

Star of the week 
 

Blue Class – Elise 

Red Class – Indie 

Green Class – Italia 

Purple Class - Kiki 

 

Community Events 
Lymefield’s Easter Trail 

Please see the information at the end of 

this newsletter to take part in this free 

Easter Egg Hunt. 

Tameside Cultural Services 
Tameside Cultural Services have put 
together a variety of ‘family friendly’ 

activities for the holidays. 
Please see the information attached to 

Easter Hamper Raffle Winner 
Congratulations to our Easter  
winner.  Thank you to everyone  
who donated, we raised £137  
towards a settee for the library. 
 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Data Collection  

 

Due to GDPR we no longer send home data collection 
sheets. If your child has a change of contact details, 

emergency details, travel arrangements, dietary 
needs, change of Dr’s and medical conditions you 

must inform the school office as a matter of priority. 
 

Bags2School 
If you are having a spring clean 

over the Easter holidays, 
school will be organising a 

Bags2School collection at the 
end of April. 

You can put all your old 
clothes, bedding, shoes etc., 

into black plastic bags and we 
will give you a date that you 
are able to drop them off. 

 

Happy Spring Cleaning! 
 

Red Class Swimming 
Swimming lessons for Red Class begin 

Tuesday 20th April, for 5 weeks. 
May we remind you that girls must have a 

one-piece swimming costume and a cap 
and boys swim trunks, not shorts.  

 

Holy Week Services 

 
 

mailto:bbcovid@broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk
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Parking 
Plea to all parents. 

We continue to ask for 
your cooperation in 
safeguarding all our 

children as they arrive and 
leave school. 

Please do not turn right at 
the top of the path. This is 

a private road for 
residents only. 

 

 

School Meals 
 

REMINDER: Please order 
your child’s school meal 
from The School Grid. 

 

The price of a school meal 
increases to £2.25 from 

19th April 2021.           
  https://schoolgrid.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Remember to 

recycle your 
batteries, drop 

them off at the 
school office. 

      

 You can now support Broadbottom Primary School  
School  on #easyfundraising! 

 

When you sign up as a supporter, 4,600 shops and sites will 
donate for free, every time you shop online. 

 

This includes all the big names like 
eBay, John Lewis & Partners, Argos, ASOS, Expedia, M&S,  

Just Eat and many more! 
 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/broadbottompta 

 

Labelling School Uniform 
 

Please ensure that your 
child’s name is attached to all 
their uniform, coat and PE kit. 

 

School Closes 
Thursday 1st April 

and re-opens 
Monday 19th April. 

 

Enjoy the Easter 
break! 

https://schoolgrid.co.uk/
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Free Easter Event  

   Wander around Lymefield’s trail looking for the yellow ducks and one pink duck to claim your 

chocolate prize, (one duck per child). 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mad about Mega beasts! 
  
IF you’re wondering if there will be anything for your children to do during the Easter holidays then 
‘beast’ your eyes on what’s on offer! Tameside Cultural Services have come up with some great 
family-friendly activities and all with a Mega Beast theme to please anyone who loves dragons and 
dinosaurs! Their programme includes everything from crafting and creating to a dinosaur egg 
hunt  in parks and outdoor spaces. 
  
On Tuesday 13 April between 11am – 3pm, families will be able  join the self- led ‘Dino Egg trail’ 
around Cheetham Park looking for  all the hidden pebble dinosaurs and their eggs. You can even 
bring your own painted pebble to add to the  trail. Don’t worry if you can’t make it because the 
same fun continues in Hyde Park on 15 April. 
  
Museums and Galleries have added to the programme by putting together some great crafts and 
activities including making a pop-up hatching Dinosaur linked to the wonderful ‘Natures Wonders’ 
exhibition and the fossils  the museum holds. They will be showing you how to create dragon stick 
puppets and give you all the information you need to make your own moving beastly Thaumatrope! 
  
To continue the theme, book your family for the funny, charming and heart-warming theatre show 
“When Another Dragon Roars” between Saturday 11th and Saturday 18th April. This live recorded, 
time limited digital stream is suitable for children aged five and over and their grown- ups. For 
further information please visit: Theatre Productions in Tameside 
  

For all the activities and resources please visit:  
 
www.tameside.gov.uk/culturecrafts 
www.tameside.gov.uk/outdooractivities 

 

https://www.tameside.gov.uk/theatre
http://www.tameside.gov.uk/culturecrafts
http://www.tameside.gov.uk/outdooractivities

